
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 24th March 2023 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

Dear Families, 

Please make sure that you are completing the Maths  

Challenges and red letter books each week and reading with your 

child daily. 

 
Attendance 

 
 

Last week 45 children out of  54 received 

Dojo points for being in 

school all week.   

Unfortunately this is 

less than the previous 

week.   

 Forest School  

 

Next week will be the last week 

for Forest School for the  

following groups... 

 

They will have another turn in the  

summer term 

Sadie 

Alfred  

Elsie-Mae 

Luke 

Elijah 

Jasper  

Freya 

Frederick 

Ace 

Imogen 

Wyatt 

Olivia 

Archie 

Penny 

Inara  

Ellis 

Bowie 

Milly 

Louis 

Rudy 

Marnie-Rae  

Evelyn 

Jack 

Freddie 

Max 

Lacey 

Cassidy 

Raemarni  

Tuesday 28th March 

 

Mrs Dye’s class will be visiting the 

Monkey Haven on Tuesday 28th 

March. 
 

Please send your child to school in 

warm play clothes with a warm 

coat on Tuesday. 
 

The cost for this trip is £5.00 and 

will need to 

be paid for 

via Scopay. 

 

 

Mrs Barnett’s class will be having 

a visit from an athlete called 

James Dasaolu who is a 100m 

sprinter.   Please send your child 

to school  

wearing PE kit 

on Tuesday 

28th March. 

 

Sponsored Bunny Hop 

 

Next Friday (31st March) 

the children will be  

taking part in a  

sponsored Bunny Hop!  

They will need to come to 

school wearing their PE 

kit...bunny ears are also 

welcome, but we can 

make these in school.  

Please find the sponsor 

form in your child’s book 

bag. 


